
	United Nations Security 
Council (UNSC)

•	 Cabinet extends 
appreciation to the 
members of the United 
Nations (UN) that 
overwhelmingly supported 
South Africa to serve as a 
non-permanent member on 
the UNSC for the term 2019 
until 2020.

•	 The election comes after a unanimous resolution to 
convene a Global Peace Summit in honour of former 
President Nelson Rolihlahla Mandela in September 
2018, which is the centenary year of South Africa’s 
founding father. Our membership in the UNSC is 
dedicated to honour the legacy of Madiba. 

•	 South Africa will use its membership to advance the 
priorities of the African Union Agenda 2063, which 
is a strategic framework for the socio-economic 
transformation of the continent over the next 50 years.

Cabinet Meeting of 20 June 2018
Cabinet met on Wednesday, 20 June 2018, at the Union Buildings, Pretoria.
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